Dike, Darlene

From: Nelson, Olivier

Sent: 04 February 2015 10:34

To: Planning

Subject: FW: RE:OBJECTING TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2014/7847/P

Please can you add this objection to the file

Olivier Nelson
Planning Officer

Telephone: 5142

——-0riginal Message-——-

From: LIDIA TYSZCZUK

Sent: 03 February 2015 18:46

To: Nelson, Olivier

Subject: RE:OBJECTING TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2014/7847/P

Dear Olivier
As a local resident | am strongly objecting to this application for the following reasons:

*Vastly increased traffic, congestion & pollution.

Living on Lindfield Gardens, which acts as a cut through to Arkwright road, it can take up to 20
minutes to reach Finchley road by car on a good day during the school run-this will only get much
worse!!

* Fltzjohns & Arkwright area already houses a huge amount of schools in a small concentrated
area-how can it possibly accommodate & cope with an additional school-creating overcrowding
(people & cars) with potential to cause serious accidents, especially where child are concerned.

Lidia Tyszczuk
8 Lindfield Gardens NW3 6PU

Olivier Nelson

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 5142
Web: camden.gov.uk

Second Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



Dike, Darlene

From: Nelson, Olivier

Sent: 04 February 2015 10:45
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2014/7847/P

Please may you log this to the file

Olivier Nelson
Planning Officer

Telephone: 5142

——-0riginal Message--——-

From: Maicolm Weller |
Sent: 04 February 2015 10:43

To: Nelson, Olivier

Subject:

Application Number Site Address Development Description Status Date
Registered Decision

2014/7847/P 1-3 Arkwright Road Hampstead London NW3 Change of use from
residential (Class C3) to education (Class D1), erection of a 3 storey

rear extension with associated works. REGISTERED 16-01-2015

Dear Mr Nelson,

Further to our telephone conversation, | understand that Arkwright Road has a special designation
deriving from its use for ambulances to and from the Royal Free Hospital and police vehicles. The
existing school runs cause considerable congestion on the road which is often already congested.
If the application is accepted this can only considerably aggravate the existing problem and add to
the pollution.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Malcolm Weller

30 Arkwright road, NW3 6BH



